
94th Annual  

Maxwell High School Rodeo Parade 
Dear Parade Participants: 

​ The 94th Annual Maxwell High School Junior Free Rodeo is just around the corner, on 
Saturday May 17th, 2025. We would like to invite you to take part in the parade festivities and 
are now accepting  parade entry forms. The deadline for the parade entry forms is May 
15th, 2025 at 4:00pm.  NO ENTRIES WILL BE ACCEPTED THE MORNING OF THE 
PARADE!!! 

​ We strongly urge all interested participants to return a completed entry form to Maxwell 
High School District Office, at 515 Oak Street, Maxwell, Ca 95955 as soon as possible. Entries 
may be submitted to Chere Davis between 7:30 A.M. and 3:30 P.M. If you are unable to deliver 
your application, please feel free to fax your entry to Maxwell High School District Office at 
(530) 438-2693, or mail it to the return address below; attention: Parade Committee. The 
Students on the parade committee are diligently working to make this year’s parade a success. 
Street assignments will be given on the morning of the parade. The check-in table will be located 
at the corner of Oak St. and Highway 99 (the flashing red light). Please check in at the table 
between 7:30 A.M. and 9:30 A.M. on the morning of the parade. Please plan to be at your 
assigned street by 9:30 A.M. The parade starts at 9:45 SHARP.  

​ If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Rodeo Parade Advisors Kyle Miller 
(530) 501-6588, email kmiller@maxwell.k12.ca.us, or Joanna Roa at jroa@maxwell.k12.ca.us 
The Maxwell High School Parade Committee encourages participants of all ages to take part in 
the rodeo. Remember to be creative and original with your parade entries because the spectators, 
as well as judges, love to be entertained. We look forward to seeing you on Saturday, May 17th, 
2025, for a day filled with energy and excitement. 

 

 

Ruby Hererra ​​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Jadyn Karlonas​ ​ ​  

Parade Chairwoman​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Parade Co-Chairwomen 

 

Maxwell High School-Po Box 788-Maxwell,Ca 95955 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

mailto:kmiller@maxwell.k12.ca.us
mailto:jroa@maxwell.k12.ca.us


 

 

 


